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Monday 2 September 2019
Welcome to the first Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter. This is the first issue of a fortnightly publication designed to complement the information issued on the schools noticeboard.
Firstly we hope you have all had a relaxing and rejuvenating summer. Secondly we hope that you will find the changes to our school offer meet your support needs more effectively in the year ahead. 
Website 

You will notice in particular that our webpage has undergone a major overhaul so you will need to update your favourite pages within your browser.

The key new features for https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schoolsafeguarding are;

· The number of tiles have been condensed to just four as outlined below; 

Tile 1 - Policies and procedures: National legislation, national guidance and local (Birmingham) policies, procedures and guidance to support you in your role.
Tile 2 - Learning for DSLs: Information to support your continuing professional development for each KCSiE subject area. This will include presentations from our past conferences and briefings.
Tile 3 - DSL toolbox: How to deliver safeguarding in your setting, including tools needed ie. screening tools etc
Tile 4 - Curriculum resources: How to enable the children and young people in your setting to understand safeguarding risks and keep safe.

A link to all of the presentations and resources from the most recent conference and briefing will now be located in the carousel at the top of the webpage.  
· Previous conference and briefing documents will no longer be archived at the bottom of the webpage, instead they will be located under the relevant sections for the topic area in the new ‘Learning for DSLs’ tile.

Conference and briefings

You will also notice improvements to the conference and briefing schedule 
· Conferences; November and February conferences are now half day events with national speakers. These conferences address whole school strategic safeguarding issues. As such, we have made provision for 2 extra spaces per school. This will allow head teachers, SENCOs and governors to attend alongside DSLs as appropriate and support whole school planning. We anticipate demand will be high so advise early booking via BESS.
· Briefings; all briefings will include a workshop element. For this year we will focus on developing partnership working, in particular with The Children`s Trust. You will also note the addition of an Early Years specific briefing.

To do

To support you at the start of the academic year, may we draw your attention to key jobs for the start of term.
· Update all staff with annual safeguarding training and the new Keeping Children Safe in Education 2019 
· Update your model safeguarding policy 
· Book your conference and briefing places for the year via the BESS website –
As a service we are looking forward to working with you over the next year and would like to wish you a great start to the new academic year. 
Julia, Moira, Emma, Jane and Sam.
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